

July 13, 2015

Maria Timberlake Foundations and Social Advocacy Cornish Hall

Dear Maria,

Thank you for your commitment and work while serving on the Educational Policy Committee during the 2014-2015 academic year. Your knowledge, experience, and active participation on the committee contribute significantly in providing our students the best academic programs possible at SUNY Cortland.

Thank you again for a job well done!

Sincerely,

Carol Van Der Karr, Ph.D.

Associate Provost for Academic Affairs

Aufs. Son Dy

/pas

pc: J. Duncan A. Lachance